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YEAR 9 ECOLOGY EXCURSION
On Wednesday 16 March, Year 9 students attended an Ecology excursion at Bonna Point Kurnell.

The students had the opportunity to observe the characteristics of various ecosystems including
beach and mangroves. Under the guidance of College staff and science educators they were able
catch and observe various animals such as dumpling squid and tube fish.

There was also the opportunity to see a Koala in a gum tree that had been displaced from the
recent floods.
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